
June 2021 
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

  1 2 
 
Prairie Village Bible 
Study   11:00 A.M. 

3 
 
Adult Bible Study 
     10:00 A.M. 

4 5 
Pastor Galen  
   Leaves 

6 
 

7 
 
 

8 9  Sheryl’s 
     Surgery 
No Prairie Village     
Bible Study 

10 
 
No Adult Bible           
Study 

11 12 

13 
Basket Dinner 
 Adm Co Mtg 

14    Flag Day! 

 
Pastor Galen 
Returns Home 

15 16 
 
Prairie Village Bible 
Study   11:00 A.M.  

17 
 
Adult Bible Study 
      10:00 A.M. 

18 19 

20 
 

 

21 22 23 
 
Prairie Village Bible 
Study   11:00 A.M. 

24 
 
Adult Bible Study 
     10:00 A.M. 

25 26 

27 28 29 30 
 
Prairie Village Bible 
Study   11:00 A.M. 
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HEY, BOYS AND GIRLS!  IT’S TIME TO SIGN UP 

FOR CHURCH CAMP AT CAMP LAKESIDE!  

REMEMBER, THE UM MEN WILL PAY FOR THE  

COST OF CAMP FOR YOU.  SO SIGN UP NOW 

FOR THAT WONDERFUL SUMMER  

EXPERIENCE! 

Why Flag Day is important 

America was founded as a “nation under God,” and has been looked up to by other  

nations for over two hundred years. Unfortunately, other countries—and some of our 

own citizens—are disgruntled with America today.  Even though our reputation has taken 

some hits, we’re still a strong country with high ideals and proud people. 

There’s a simple way you can show that to the world—by flying the flag. Every time you 

put a flag out, you’re saying, “I’m an American and proud of what this flag represents.” 

The flag stands for “life, liberty and the pursuit of happiness,” for religious freedom, and 

for other rights that many nations lack.  The flag represents our history and our goals for a 

better future for all. 



 

Pastor Galen will be in Arizona from 

June 5th through June 14th for Sheryl’s 

surgery.   Her surgery is scheduled for 

Wednesday the 9th. Please keep them 

in your prayers through this difficult 

time! 

To request to be on the Prayer list or Prayer 

Chain for yourself or a member of your family, 

please contact Pastor Galen at 316-990-3913 

or the office at 785-852-4734. 

Pastor’s Page  

June 2021 

 

Yea, summer is here! When you pack up the car don’t forget your iPad so while you are traveling 

stay in touch with church on Facebook live! Now we can go anywhere you go.  

Our church council voted to set our church time at 10:00 from Memorial Day until Labor Day. 

Sunday school will be starting at 9:00. Adult SS will now be starting after we get done in Phoenix. 

More info to follow soon. 

Our Annual conference meeting is May 28 – 29, I will have more information for you before too 

long. Do to the Covid19 virus it has moved our General conference back to sometime in 2022. The 

decision on our Methodist Church split will now be decided sometime next year. As we move 

forward toward the option of what we should do I feel it is important to stay close to God and 

follow his lead. As things become more clear on the direction the Methodist Church is heading 

we will then have plenty of time to make our move to the correct path for our congregation. At 

this point in time I am following the new Global Methodist Church, that is staying with the Bible 

centered conservative church. 

Enjoy you summer fun and remember your God is always with you! 

 

God’s Blessings: 

Pastor Galen 

 



Thank you to the ladies of UMW 

for their time and work to put the 

Spring Luncheon together.   

Everyone had a wonderful time! 

   Awesome entertainment  for the Spring Luncheon by  

                                      Grant Pearce! 



 
May 12, 2021 was the date for the children’s choir fishing 

trip.  The annual trip was at the Bellamy pond.  This year 

there were a few fish reeled in but fun was had by all.  

Hot dogs were cooked over the fire pit  followed by  

S’mores.  Everyone had a really grand time! 


